
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 Team Building Day 

Wednesday 12 September 2018 

 

We will be running an activity day for Year 7 on Wednesday 12 September.  This will take place on the 

school site between 9.15am – 3.40pm.  The day has been designed to help the year group develop their 

leadership and problem-solving skills whilst providing them with the opportunity to work with boys they 

may not yet have met. 

 

Boys will be free to leave school at 3.40pm as usual, in plenty of time to meet their normal transport 

arrangements.  They will also be able to eat in the school canteen at lunch time if they wish. 

 

Your son should arrive for school at the usual time dressed in full school uniform.  He should bring his full 

school rugby kit (rugby shirt, shorts and RGS socks) and trainers for the activities.  In the case of good 

weather, please ensure your son has a cap and sunscreen.  Please also ensure he has a waterproof jacket 

and tracksuit trousers in case of rain, as boys will be outside between 9.15am and 1.30pm.  They should 

also come equipped with a water bottle. 

 

Normal lessons will resume on Thursday. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

B E S Rose 

Head of Year 7 
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